
 

 
 

Associated British Ports  
South Wales 

 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

NO 32 OF 2014 
 
 

Cancellation of No 18 of 2014  
  

Marine License: CRML 1341 - St Mellons Outfall Remo val & CRML 1338 
Kimberley rd Outfall – Work Completed  

 
 

Work on the removal of 2 no long sea outfalls in line with the Marine licence CRML 1341 & CRML 1338 has 
now been completed and so Notice to Mariners No 18 of 2014 is cancelled. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Sean Murray  
Project Manager - WWAIF 
M 07713 790392 
T 01443 452432 
sean.murray@morgansindall.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HARBOUR MASTER, SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF,  CF10 4LY 

 

6th October 2014 
 

 All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

 

 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessel or craft.  


